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To:  ADGA National Show Youth Exhibitors 

 

RE:   ADGA National Youth Embedded Show Entries 

 

June 19, 2023 

 

Attention Youth Exhibitors: 

 

If you are planning to participate in the Youth Embedded Show at the 2023 ADGA National Show in 

Redmond, OR you must enter yourself as an exhibitor for the open show.   Youth animals must be 

owned by the Youth exhibitor as stated on the ADGA registration certificate and that is also the name 

that should be listed as the Youth exhibitor. 

 

1. Enter the Youth name as the exhibitor. 

2. Enter the animal in the open class for the appropriate age and breed. 

3. Enter the animal in the Youth division for the same age and breed. 

The only fee charged is for the open class show.   No fee is charged for the youth embedded show.  If 

animals are to be penned with a herd unit or other family members, please leave a comment in the 

notes section of the entry form for your penning preferences. 

 

If you are participating in showmanship or the other Youth Events and not bringing animals for the 

breed classes, there is a special section of the entry form just for you! 

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Redmond! 


